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Office of Academic Affairs

9201 University City Blvd, Charlotte, NC 28223-0001
t/ 704.687.5717 f/ 704.687.1457 www.uncc.edu

February 1, 2016

Dr. Jeffrey Leak
Faculty President
UNC Charlotte

Dear Jeffrey,

In accordance with the procedure concerning degree name changes, I am
forwarding a request from the College of Education to change the name of the Ph.D. in
Counseling to a Ph.D. in Counselor Education and Supervision.

The justification for the change is attached. In accordance with the procedure
(http://provost.uncc.edu/policies/degree-name-changes) I ask that you consult with the
Graduate Council and following that consultation that the name change be considered for
faculty approval at the subsequent Faculty Executive Committee and Faculty Council
meetings.

Sincerely,

F. Lorden
Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

Attachment

cc: Ellen MclIntyre, Dean, College of Education

The UNIVERSITY of NORTH CAROLINA at CHARLOTTE
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UNC CHARLOITE

College of Education

Department of Counseling
9201 University City Blvd., Charlotte, NC 28223-0001
¥/ 704.687.8960 £ 704.687.1636

To: Joan F. Lorden
Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

From: Henry L. Harris
Chair, Department of Counseling

CC: Dawson R. Hancock, COED Associate Dean for Research and Graduate Studies
Phyllis B. Post, Director of Doctoral Counseling Program

Subject: Changing the name of the Ph.D. program in the Department of Counseling

Date: January 25, 2016

The Department of Counseling proposes to change the name of the Ph.D. program in the
Department of Counseling from “Ph.D. in Counseling” to “Ph.D. in Counselor Education and
Supervision.”

- At the present time, most doctoral programs in counseling have the name “Counselor Education
and Supervision,” and this name change would align our program’s name with the name of our
doctoral level accreditation by the Council for the Accreditation of Counseling and Other
Related Programs (CACREP). In addition, this name change could potentially help our graduates
in their job searches upon completion of their program. If you have questions or need additional
information, please let me know at your earliest convenience.
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